
Headteacher’s Message 

Well done to all our Y3 children, who led us in a super class worship on       

Tuesday. The children were excellent. Reverend Nelson then presented each of 

them with a Bible. Thank you to St Mary’s Church for continuing to donate the 

Bibles to the school.  

Two of our children took part in a golf event yesterday and last week some of 

our KS1 children took part in a multi-skills event. The children worked really 

hard and we placed 2nd out of 11 schools. The children were great                  

representatives for the school.  

Have a lovely half term break and we’ll see you back on the 30th October.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

 

 

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: service 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

 

 

02.11.23—EYFS reading 

meetings at 2pm and 6pm 

03.11.23—Tempest      

photos in the hall 

09.11.23—PTFA Neon   

Discos 
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PTFA News 

The PTFA Neon Disco will be taking place on the 9th November!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that the tree at the centre of the world-

famous ‘Sycamore Gap’ on Hadrian’s Wall, England, has reportedly been deliberately felled on 

the night of the 28th September and was discovered by walkers the next morning. The National 

Trust said that it was ‘shocked and saddened’ by the felling of the tree, which won English Tree 

of the Year in 2016. The children considered the question: ‘How can we remember things that are 

important to us?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘You can’t judge a book by its cover.’ 

This week in our worship, we have thought about serving  by looking at the heart.  We heard the story of Samuel when 
he was traying to search for a new King. Samuel wanted someone strong, tall and courageous. However, God wanted him 
to choose David, who was the smallest and youngest in his family. God saw that he was the one who would serve and his 
people best as king. No one is too small, too young or too ordinary to be called by God to serve. We talked about how 
sometimes we might be quick to judge a book by its cover. However, we need to look on the inside rather than judge 
others and make assumptions. God loves us all for who we are and we can serve by valuing everyone.  



 

 

 

PTFA Neon Disco—Save the Date 

The PTFA Neon Disco will take place on the 9th November. It’s guaranteed to be 

lots of fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are currently una-

vailable due to a system failure and will be updated as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS  

Year 1  

Year 2  

Year 3  

Year 4  

Year 5  

Year 6  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




